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People with a CHL have already gone through a rigorous background check. By 

restricting 2nd Amendment rights it does not make us safer. All you have to do is look 

at cities with strict gun laws and see their gun violence rates are higher than those 

where citizens have full rights to carry firearms. I oppose HB 2007.  


